
Please vote NO on Cap and Trade (2020). This bill will impact every Oregon household in a negative way, 
costing each household an increase of approximately  $400 a month, which most do not have . Oregon is 
currently one of the cleanest states in regards to emissions. This bill will decimate thousands of small 
businesses in Oregon. This bill will make the spotted owl fiasco look like Disneyland! Please vote NO on 
Cap and Trade and/or walk out to protect Oregon citizen's way of life. 
 
Annette Perry  
 
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 

 


